
ROCK STAR?

Presented by Blackpool Music School 
in Partnership with The Police and 
Crime Commissioner and Following a 
Donation From Persimmon Homes 

We are offering the opportunity for a group of 12-15 year 
olds to receive free music tuition starting in February 2017.

This is planned to be a fun event and at the end the group 
will come together to give a music performance.

Students of all abilities are welcome to apply, so even if you 
have never picked up a guitar or held a drum stick but are 
serious about learning an instrument, then get in touch. 

Numbers are limited so contact us as soon as you can by 
calling the school on 01253 695398 or drop us an email to 
info@blackpoolmusicacademy.com

Free Tuition! 
For The First 15 
Students ONLY

420 Waterloo Rd Blackpool FY4 4BL 

WANT TO BE A

CHOOSE FROM

Keyboards, 
Drums, Guitars
and Vocals!
Just One Hour a Week
on a Saturday Over

a 16 - 18 Weeks


